
Holywood News - August 2011 
Welcome Back, we hope you had a great Summer holiday! 
 
Welcome to our new pupils. 
 Primary 1's: Isla, Kye, Gavin, Demi, Dylan  and Ethan who joins us in Primary 3.  
 
Welcome to our new staff team members. 
 
Miss Baxter our P1-4 teacher and Miss Starkey (Art Specialist) and Miss Shepherd (Music Specialist) 
 
P.E will continue on a Friday with Mrs Graham and pupils are expected to have their P.E kits.  
Mrs Doherty our Support for Learning teacher will be in school on a Tuesday morning. 
 
Thursday 3rd September at 3pm : Meet the Teacher 
 
A chance to come into school and meet or catch up with the class teacher. We hope our P1-4 parents 
will stop by to meet Miss Baxter our new teacher. 
 
Please note this is an informal meeting - curricular workshops (e.g phonics / homework) will take 
place later in the term. 
 
P6 Curling - P6 will be out curling with Mrs Henderson on the 12th September - more details will 
follow very soon. 
 
Advance Warning!! :  We plan to take our P6 and P7 pupils to Loch Ken in May or June 2012. Last 
time the trip cost parents around £100 per pupil and the Parent Council paid for the bus. 
We want to give plenty of time to save up!!  
 
Sponsored Walk:  Our Parent Council want to get off to a fundraising flying start and are planning to 
organise a sponsored walk around the Holywood countryside. More details to follow soon. 
 
Science:  after the success of our trip to the Glasgow Science centre our pupils asked if we could 
make science our theme for this term. Staff will be getting together on Wednesday to plan a whole 
school project on aspects of science in line with Curriculum for Excellence Experiences and 
Outcomes.  Look out for your Context Planner coming home to let you know what we will be 
investigating. 
 
 

 
 


